
 

Week Ending 03-14-21 

INCIDENTS: 

03-08-21 
 
At 0149hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0311 for a report of suspicious 
person at a business of Glen Drive. 
 
At 0504hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0312 for a bank alarm on North 
Clay Street. 
 
At 0715hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0313 for an accident on North Clay 
Street. 
 
At 0920hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0314 for theft from a business on 
State Route 39. 
 
At 1111hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0315 for a funeral escort through 
town to the north limit. 
 
At 1158hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0316 to check the welfare of a 
resident on East Jackson Street. 
 
At 1523hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0317 for a report of a parking 
problem on South Clay Street. 
 
03-09-21 
 
At 0022hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0319 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on South Washington Street. 
 
At 1058hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0320 for a break and entering at a 
business on Logsdon Ave.  
 
At 1637hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0321 for a lockout at a residence 
on N. Washington St. 
 
At 1707hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0322 for a disturbance on S. 
Washington St. 
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At 1714hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0323 for a welfare check on 
Critchfield St. 
 
At 1733hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0324 for a bad check on Rustic 
Drive. 
 
At 1925hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0325 to assist the HCSO on a 
Traffic Stop on SR 39. 
 
At 1959hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0325 for a reckless operation on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 2227hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0326 for a structure fire on S. 
Washington St. 
 
03-10-21 
 
At 1343hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0329 for a theft report on South 
Crawford Street. 
 
At 1422hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0330 for a report of domestic 
violence on Massillon Road.  
 
At 1956hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0331 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s Department with a traffic stop on South Washington Street. 
 
03-11-21 
 
At 0504hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0332 for an alarm drop at a 
business on North Clay Street. 
 
At 1150hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0333 for a disabled semi-truck on 
East Jackson Street.  
 
At 1438hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0334 to assist adult probation at a 
business on South Washington Street. 
 
At 1600hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0336 to a disturbance at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
03-12-21 
 
At 0052hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0337 to a disabled vehicle on East 
Jackson Street. 
 
At 0056hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0338 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Massillon Road. 
 
At 0544hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0339 to assist other agencies on 
County Road 58. 
 
At 0910hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0340 to an accident on South 
Washington Street. 



At 1113hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0341 for a report of fraud on Glen 
Drive. 
 
At 1540hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0342 for a report of a found 
scooter S Washington St. The owner was located. 
 
At 1730hrs this department responded to call 21MPD343 for a report of a 911 hang-up 
at a business on S Washington St. 
  
At 1540hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0344 for a report of a found 
scooter Hebron St, the owner was located. 
 
At 2020hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0345 for a report of suspicious 
people at a closed business on S. Washington St. 
 
 
 
03-13-21 
 
At 1044hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0346 for an alarm at a closed 
business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1057hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0347 for a funeral escort through 
town to the west limit. 
 
At 1200hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0348 for a report of criminal 
damaging to a vehicle on S. Crawford St. 
 
At 1756hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0351 for a civil standby at a 
residence on N. Monroe St. 
 
At 1809hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0352 for a parking problem on W. 
Jackson St. 
 
At 1804hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0353 to unlock a vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1900hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0354 to a disabled vehicle on S. 
Washington St. 
 
At 1921hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0355 to a citizen assist at a 
residence on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1926hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0356 to a domestic violence 
complaint on N. Monroe St.  Mistie D. Lyons, 27, of Millersburg was arrested for 
Domestic Violence and was booked into the Holmes County Jail. 
 
03-14-21 
 
At 0800hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0357 to assist a motorist with 
unlocking their vehicle on S Washington St. 
 



At 0815hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0358 to an alarm drop at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 0830hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0359 to a residence on S Crawford 
St for a report of criminal damaging. 
 
At 1638hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0360 to a phone harassment 
complaint at a residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1820hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0361 to unlock a vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1825hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0362 to a phone harassment 
complaint at a residence on S. Crawford St. 
 
At 2259hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0363 to a suspicious vehicle in a 
parking lot off Wooster Rd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACCIDENTS: 
 
03-08-21 
 
At 1711hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0318 for a 2-vehicle injury accident 
at the intersection of Lakeview Dr. And E. Jackson St. 
 
 


